
 
 

Memorandum 
October. 8, 2024 

 
 
To:  File 
 
From:  Tyler Whitcomb, Transportation Planning Specialist 

 
Subject: TR-220782 – CWW LLC 

Completion of Grade Crossing Protective Fund (GCPF) Upgrading Train 
Detection, Tietan Street – USDOT 808941G 
  

On December 15, 2023, the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (UTC) awarded 
a GCPF grant in the amount of $17,400.00 to CWW LLC to upgrade train detection at Tietan 
Street in Walla Walla, identified as USDOT 808941G. 
  
On October 7, 2024, the CWW LLC submitted a request for reimbursement along with verification 
that the project was completed according to the specifications outlined in the order approving the 
grant.  
 
Please close this docket.  
 
 
 


